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         Item No. 12  
TID/ Y03  

Tidworth Area Board – Youth Funding Proposal 
 
Please use this form to apply for the extra funding available through Tidworth 
Area Board for projects that respond to youth issues. 
 
Proposals will be considered at the Area Board meeting to be held on Monday 
19 July, 7pm at Collingbourne Kingston Village Hall. 
 

Your name:  

Organisation: Youth Development Service 

Address: St Andrews Hall, Bulford Road, Tidworth SP9 7RZ 

Email:  

Telephone: By obtaining funding for the bike racks it will 
enable all Young People from all social 
backgrounds to attend the centre knowing their 
property is safe and secure 

 

Organisation Type: 
(delete at appropriate) 

Not for Profit                        
 

 

Please give a brief description of your proposed project: 

The Purpose of this report is to apply to the Tidworth Area Board for funding 
to purchase and fit bike racks outside both Tidworth & Ludgershall 
Development centres for young people.  The cost of a suitable bike stand and 
locks is £114.95 plus fitting at approx £100 Per Centre, approx Total £429.90, 
enabling Young People to store their bikes in a safe and secure manner whilst 
attending the centre. 
 

Where will the project 
take place? 

Outside Tidworth and Ludgershall Youth Clubs. 

When will the project 
take place? 

When the funding is available. 

Who is the project 
aimed at? 

13 – 19 year olds and anyone in the community. 

How do you know the 
project is needed? 

 
As a result of discussions with Young people to 
identify their needs regarding getting to the youth 
centres and being able to leave their bikes safely. 
 

Any other information to support your proposal? 

Both Development centres offer a safe and secure environment where young 
people aged 13-19 year old. A place where they can come and relax, try out 
new things and explore a diverse range of topics. Young people come from a 
diverse range of backgrounds.  Whilst planning the programme at the centre 
with the support of centre staff and young people they are asked to take into 
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consideration the Every Child Matters outcomes.  
The main consideration for this application is that whilst the bike rack will be 
situated outside the Youth Centre it will be available for all the community to 
use. This will therefore encourage everyone to travel in a more 
environmentally manner.   
By obtaining funding for the bike racks it will enable all Young People from all 
social backgrounds to attend the centre knowing their property is safe and 
secure. 

How will you know if 
your project has been 
successful? 
 

From the comments by Young People and the 
greater use of cycles to get to the centres.  

What will happen to 
your project if your 
proposal is not 
supported? 

The project will be delayed until funding is 
available.  

Have you had any other 
funding towards the 
project?  If so, from 
whom? (inc. Wiltshire 
Council) 

No 

 

What is the total cost of 
the project? 

£429.90 (Cost of bike stands and locks £114.95 + 
fitting £100 per centre.)  

How much funding are 
you seeking from the 
area board? 

£429.90  

Does your organisation 
have a bank account? 

Yes  

 
 
Signed: Date: 2 August 2010  


